
Cancer Screening Program Follow-up 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Patient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. This letter serves as a follow-up to your recent 

participation in our cancer screening program conducted on [Insert Screening Date]. 

We would like to share the results of your screening. [Insert summary of results, any necessary 

findings, and recommendations]. 

If your results require further action, please do not hesitate to contact us to discuss the next steps 

or to schedule any necessary follow-up appointments. It is important to us that you understand 

your results and feel supported throughout this process. 

Thank you for your commitment to your health and for participating in our screening program. If 

you have any questions or need additional information, please reach out to us at [Insert Contact 

Information]. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


